
                                         Contact Us 

Hempfield Church of the Brethren 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 246, East Petersburg PA 17520 

Physical Location: 1186 Stevens Street, Manheim PA 17545  
Website: www.hempfieldcob.org 

Our staff members are here to help when you need them. Please feel free to 
contact them if you have a need. 

Doug Hinton – Senior Pastor 
Cell: 717-951-5290; E-mail: doug@hempfieldcob.org  

Scheduled Day Off: Monday 

Geoff Davis – Associate Pastor 
Home: 717-569-6284; E-mail: gdavis6320@comcast.net 

Laura Meiser – Music Director & Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-689-0465; E-mail: laura@hempfieldcob.org 

Emmy Schott – Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-333-8216; E-mail: emmy@hempfieldcob.org 

Irene Hershey – Administrator 
Phone: 717-898-0181; E-mail: office@hempfieldcob.org 
Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 

Please submit bulletin information to Irene by Wednesday noon.  

HCOB Family Facts 
General Offering for July 31, 2022 =  

General Fund $ 8,250.00 
Amount needed weekly to meet budget = $10,512 

Building Fund for July 31, 2022 = $ 150.00 
 
 
                         
 
 
 
 

This Week @ H.C.O.B. 
 

Today:                                                   Wednesday:  
                                                                  7:00pm Property Team 
 
 Monday:                                               Thursday: 
    Doug’s Day Off                                     6:00 Praise Band 
    6:30 Worship Team                               7:00 QuintEssentially Brass Reh. 
  
Tuesday:                                                Friday:   

      6:30 Fellowship & Hospitality              Irene Off 
                                                    
  Saturday:                

Sunday August 07, 2022  

mailto:doug@hempfieldcob.org
mailto:gdavis6320@comcast.net
mailto:laura@hempfieldcob.org
https://hempfieldcob.breezechms.com/people/view/1104762
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PRELUDES 

 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

CALL TO WORSHIP               Genesis 12:1-4 

             
VOICES IN PRAISE  I AM 

     Your Great Name  

 

 Children are Invited to Children’s Church 

 

SCRIPTURE            Hebrews 11:8-22   

 

MORNING PRAYER & LORD’S PRAYER 

 

SPECIAL MUSIC   Your Great Name 
                                                                                  Duet – Jean & Jerry Barger 

 

SCRIPTURE   John 8:48-59 

 

MESSAGE           Before Abraham was, I AM  

 
CLOSING SONG All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name    #106 

 

 *BENEDICTION     

 

 *POSTLUDE *Those who are able are invited to stand 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                       Preacher – Doug Hinton 

                       Worship Leader – Micah Hoffman 

                       Accompanist – Jen Hinton 

 Praise Band Leader – Jen Hinton                      

 Sound Tech –Rich Bushong & Blaine Garber 

                         Video Tech – Doug Howard 

 

 
PREPARE YOUR HEARTS FOR WORSHIP NEXT SUNDAY BY 

READING AHEAD!  Next Sunday, Laura Meiser will be preaching on 

John 18:1-11. Please read and prayerfully study this passage this week 

as we prepare to worship together.  

 

 

 
 

What?  Youth Group Pool Party 

When?  Sunday, August 7 from 6-8 PM 

Where?  The Barnes' Pool (2951 Marietta Avenue, Lancaster, 

PA 17601) 

Bring your bathing suit and towel! 

Drinks and snacks will be provided! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Today 
 



 
 
WOMEN’S CAMP will be held this year at Camp Swatara on Friday 

afternoon, August 19 through Saturday, August 20, 2022. Our theme this year 

is “An Invitation to the Feast” and our Speaker is Jeanne Davies, Executive 

Director of the Anabaptist Disabilities Network. The Women’s Cabinet is 

planning a meaningful and enjoyable time together! We hope to see you 

there! More information will be coming soon! 

 

 

 

 
BRETHREN DISASTER RELIEF AUCTION (BDRA) 

The BDRA will be held on September 23-24, 2022, at 

the Lebanon EXPO Center.  This year will be the 45th 

anniversary of the auction.  Last year the auction raised 

over $500,000, to provide assistance to those who 

suffered losses due to natural disasters, both here in the 

USA and overseas.  Please mark your calendars to join us on either auction 

day to enjoy the delicious food, crafts and children’s activities.  As usual we 

will have the heifer sale, and very importantly the quilt and theme basket 

sales.  You are invited to also make a contribution of items such as: baked 

goods (pies, breads, cakes, etc.); new or good used items; coins; quilts or table 

runners; a theme basket; or fresh produce from your garden. 

 

This year we will be offering a pulled-pork dinner on Friday instead of the 

usual chicken Bar-B-Que.  A group from HCOB helps to serve this dinner and 

we are looking for volunteers.  Please contact me if you are willing to help us 

serve the meal starting at 4:00 PM on Friday.  For further information or to 

donate, visit the website at www.BrethrenAuction.org or contact me directly 

at twfritz@ptd.net or 717-823-2745 (text or call). 

Thank you for your support.         Tom Fritz, Chair BDRA  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ladies Bible Study on Thursday mornings at 

9:00am beginning September 8th.  Contact 

Jamie Bushong by August 14th at 

jvb@dejazzd.com or call 717-664-4395 

(before 7pm please) if you want to join the 

study and would like materials. 
 

 

 

 

      MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

QuintEssentially Brass will be 

performing at the Mount Gretna Bible 

Festival, Sunday, August 28 at 7:00 

p.m. at the Tabernacle. 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Announcements 

 
 



      Chicken Barbecue-Rally Day    

                 Sept. 11, 2022 

Mark your calendar, and bring a pew-full of 

friends. Rally Day marks the beginning of 

renewed church family experiences. Chris Ivey 

will present a theatrical juggling show about 

“Trusting God” during the worship service, and then is followed by a 

delicious Chicken Barbecue meal. Following that, gather for inter-

generational activities such as: guessing games, bingo, board games, 

cornhole, disc golf practice and possibly a cake walk. Dress casually to 

enjoy your day to the fullest!  See you there!!!! 

  

✓ F&H will provide chicken, baked beans, chips, drinks, fresh 

fruit, plates, utensils and cups. 

✓ Families whose last names start with A-K to bring salad to serve 

12-15 people.  

✓ Families with last names from L-Z to bring dessert to serve 12-

15 people. 

✓ No serving utensils are needed. 

✓ Please drop off your food in the kitchen BEFORE 

the morning service. 

✓ We will serve the food from the Fellowship Hall. 

✓ Seating inside and outside. If you plan to sit outside, you may 

bring chairs and blankets in case all the seating outside is taken. 

 

 

    

A HUGE thank you to all who came 

out this week to help with the corn 

project! What a great time we had! 

Thanks to the pickers, the huskers, the 

de-silkers, the blanchers, and the 

cutters.  We have 136 quarts of frozen 

corn ready for some wonderful  

         dishes!!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Greetings. During May and June 2022, Hempfield COB donated 321 

pounds of food and $1,400 to local food pantries. Totals for the year are 

1,095 pounds of food and $3,600 (money contributions for June to 

Hempfield are not yet reported). 

 The Hempfield Area and Manheim Central Pantries continue to 

provide over 800 clients with groceries each month. 

 The Hempfield Area Pantry, in cooperation with the Central 

Pennsylvania Food Bank has introduced electronic client registration 

and record keeping. This allows volunteers to use iPads to check off 

clients as they arrive and immediately process any changes in client 

status. More importantly, once in the system, clients can receive 

services from any participating food pantry without re-registering.  

 Special Requests for Hempfield include: 

Ramon noodles, canned carrots, canned potatoes, canned mixed 

vegetables, canned green beans 

 Special Requests for Manheim include: 

Crackers, paper towels, tissues, toilet paper, diapers, canned fruit, 

baked beans 

 Both Pantries are in need of cereal, large jelly (no glass containers 

please), mac and cheese, canned meat (chicken, Spam and tuna), pasta 

(egg noodles, spaghetti, Penna), pasta sauce, peanut butter, soups, 

canned vegetables. 

 Money donations can be sent as follows: 

  Hempfield Area Food Pantry - 85 East Brandt Blvd., Landisville, 

PA 17538 

     Manheim Central Food Pantry - c/o Salem UMC, 140 North Penn 

Street 

     Manheim, PA 17545 

Or mail to Pete Cope and it will be delivered to the Pantry. 

Please mark Hempfield COB Donation in the memo line for reporting 

purposes. 

 Thank you for your continuing faithful support of this ministry. 

 
 


